In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Edwards named dean of Inamori School of Engineering
- · New 2009 Master Contract Announced

General Announcements

- · One Card cutoffs for Year-end
- · Lecture: Do Recessions Have Silver Linings?
- · Memorial service for Elizabeth "Pat" Sibley Parry
- · Box of Books Library Thanks the Community with Concert
- · Classic Family Movie: Babe (1995)
- · Alzheimer's Support Group Meeting June 25

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY TOMORROW SATURDAY

Edwards named dean of Inamori School of Engineering

Dr. Doreen Edwards, who has been associate dean of the Kazuo School of Engineering at Alfred University will become dean of that School effective July 1, 2009.

In announcing Edwards' appointment, Dr. Suzanne Buckley, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs, said: " Dr. Edwards will bring her success in academe and industry to leadership of the School. As Associate Dean, she has proven herself to be a talented administrator who is committed to leading the school to its next level of excellence and to building internal and external partnerships."

Dr. Buckley commended the work of the search committee, whose members in addition to Chairman Dr. Scott Misture, professor of materials science, were Dr. Mathew Hall, associate professor of biomedical materials engineering science; Patricia LaCourse, associate librarian, Scholes Library of Ceramics; Dr. Roger Loucks, associate professor of physics, College of Liberal Arts & Sciences; Dr. Nathan Mellott, assistant professor of glass science; Dr. Joseph Rosiczkowski, professor of mechanical engineering, and Linda Sikora, professor of ceramic art, School of Art & Design.

Attachment: Full announcement about Dr. Edwards' appointment

back to top Send Email Reminder

New 2009 Master Contract Announced

Alfred University has signed a four-year contract with Toshiba Business Solutions to provide and service all photocopiers for both Statutory and Non-Statutory departments.

Replacement MFPs (Multi-Functional Printers) will be state-of-the-art digital printers of a similar or superior model to what departments currently use. The machines will have connectivity capabilities such as networking, scanning and faxing.

Photocopiers will begin being replaced on Tuesday, June 16 and continue throughout the rest of the month. Toshiba will provide training as needed on the new equipment. Your department will be notified a day or two prior to replacement.

Departments are no longer responsible for negotiating leases or purchasing copiers. Sue Peck, Director

of Office Services, will be the coordinator for this program and ensure that all photocopiers are replaced according to the terms of the agreement.

If your department does not have a MFP and would like one or if you have any questions regarding this new contract, please contact Sue Peck at 2260 or e-mail her at **pecksm@alfred.edu**.

back to top Send Email Reminder

One Card cutoffs for Year-end

The One Card cutoff date to charge purchases on your credit card will be Thursday, June 25.The transactions that you charge in June and are POSTED to your account in PaymentNet by June 30 will show on your July statement.

Be aware that the merchants do not always update their transactions daily. This could mean your charge may not be posted until July and miss the 2008-09 budget. Please plan accordingly.

The reconciliation schedule for July will be accelerated to get these expenses posted in the current 2008-09 fiscal year. Your reconciled statement with receipts needs to be given to your card manager by Tuesday, July 7.

Remember, you will need to print your statement from the PaymentNet Web site. The card managers need to approve and forward the statements to Sue Peck by Friday, July 10. The transactions posting to Banner will be done on Wednesday, July 15. It is essential that the proper coding be in PaymentNet before this is posted.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Lecture: Do Recessions Have Silver Linings?

Speaker: Emrys Westacott, Professor of Philosophy, Alfred University

Tuesday, June 23 at 7 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville

The recession presents hardships as well as opportunities for individuals and society as a whole. The program will prompt us to rethink our priorities, develop new skills, and rediscover ingenious ways of living frugally. Ideas will be shared.

The library-sponsored program is free and open to everyone. Doors open at 6:30 p.m.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Memorial service for Elizabeth "Pat" Sibley Parry

A memorial service for Elizabeth "Pat" Sibley Parry, who died April 2, 2009, will be held at 3 p.m. July 11, 2009, at the Seventh Day Baptist/Union University Church on Church Street in Alfred.

Mrs. Parry, who taught English at Alfred University from 1963 to 1984, was first married to Dr. Myron "Mike" Sibley, who headed the religion and philosophy department at AU. He died in 1986, and in 1990, she married William Parry, professor emeritus of ceramic art at AU, who died in 2004.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Box of Books Library Thanks the Community with Concert

Concert: Ken Maracek and Trio Deja Vu Friday, June 19 at 7 p.m.

Alfred Bandstand

This concert is a special "thank you" to the community for supporting the Alfred Box of Books Library. Ken Maracek and Trio Deja Vu will provide a terrific musical experience for the entire family. Join friends and neighbors at the bandstand across from the library for an evening of music in the park.

This program is free and open to everyone.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Classic Family Movie: Babe (1995)

Saturday, June 20 at 10:30 a.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville

The whole family will enjoy this tale of a talented pig and his eccentric farmer owner in this Oscar-winning 1995 film. The movie, based on the book, "The Sheep Pig," by Dick King-Smith, stars James Cromwell and Magda Szubanski and is narrated by Roscoe Lee Browne.

The library-sponsored film is free and open to everyone. Doors open at 10 a.m.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alzheimer's Support Group Meeting June 25

The Allegany County Office for the Aging will be holding a Caregiver's Support Group on Thursday, June 25, from 1:30 to 3 p.m. at the Cuba Circulating Library, 39 East Main St., Cuba. This month we will be discussing "Coffee & Conservation".

This Support Group is offered for persons who are caring for anyone age 60 or over. Caregivers are offered information and assistance, as well as an opportunity to share and learn from each other.

For more information on these support groups or to be added to the mailing list, please call the Allegany County Office for the Aging at 585.268.9390 or toll free 866.268.9390.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews